
Honoco Rd. Association Board Meeting 

Thursday, November 21, 2019 

 

 

Meeting was at Steve Green's house.  Those in attendance: Steve Green, 

Bob King, Cindy Krause 

 

 

Holiday cards containing annual dues notices were completed at the 

meeting and are ready to be sent out. 
 

 

Cindy has been working to update sponsor list as well as the sponsor 

board at the road entrance.  Letters have been readied to send out. This 

year the association is reaching out to some new businesses to sponsor 

the board. 
 

 

Cindy has also contacted Farmboy Graphics to help update our 

board.  In January Farmboy Graphics will clean and freshen up the board 

and will begin adding new sponsor names when we get them.   
 

 

Steve said he would address a question a homeowner has regarding 

speeding at the road's entrance. He will either email or call and let the 

board members  know that the question has been addressed. 
 

 

The bridge at 1081 was repaired Sunday, November 17.  The owner paid 

for the cost of the materials and Steve Green and Steve Morse repaired 

it. 
 

 

Beginning Friday, November 22 and continuing the following Monday, 

Tuesday, and possibly Wednesday the final stone will be put down to 

finish the stone replacement project that was started earlier in the 

summer.  8-10 loads of stone will be delivered and spread from Deer 



Trail to the south end of the road. Any remaining stone will be used to 

repair potholes on the north end of the road. 
 

 

Before year's end the two bridges, Hughes and Franklin Point, are in 

need of repair. 
 

 

Steve Morse will be heading up snowplowing on Honoco Road this 

winter. 
 

 


